
 

  

Construction Security Notice  

Pines of Perinton Rehab Project 

Date of Notice: April 23, 2024 

Dear Residents of the Pines 

We are happy to inform you that Frontline Security has been 
contracted to monitor construction safety and security at the site 
Monday-Friday from 10:00 AM until 6:00 PM.  

For your safety and the safety of your families we are asking that you 
pay attention to construction signage and fencing throughout the 
complex and not enter marked construction or material storage areas.    

Feel free to contact me at (585) 252-4009 with any questions. You 
can also email me at chris@housingtohome.com or come to the 
office at 37 Locust Lane. We apologize for the inconvenience and 
appreciate your cooperation. 

Thank you, 
 
Chris Polito, Relocation Manager 
HousingToHome (HTH) 
(585) 252-4009 
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